
2017-2018 School Year  

Club Officers: 

President: Mikela Campos 

Vice-President: Adleigh Martin 

Secretary; Ariel Thompson 

Treasurer: Daniel Cowan 

Photographer: Brock Toler (1st semester) and Addy Dameron (2nd semester) 

This year fundraiser went to: First United Methodist Church (winter jackets)   

 

Members 

 

  



Club T-Shirt Designer: Grace Bolay 

 



School Carnival 

 

          

 

     



Carnival King and Queen  

  

  



 

Restaurante El Banquete 

 

  

 

  



Restaurante El Azteca 

          

 


